
1

Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: RE: Fao Ben Taylor, Applications 3/2023/0667 and 0668. Alterations at 84 Whalley 

Rd, Clitheroe.

 
 

From: McCrone, Peter <  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:06 PM 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fao Ben Taylor, Applications 3/2023/0667 and 0668. Alterations at 84 Whalley Rd, Clitheroe. 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Ben, 
 
Thank you for your consultations. 
 
We have commented on previous applications for alterations to this property and out comments are applicable to 
these applications 
 
To reiterate: 
 
 
Thank you for your consultations on the above planning applications.  The proposed development site is outside the 
presumed bounds of medieval Clitheroe and we have no indication that the external works would impact any buried 
archaeological remains, beyond those that will have been associated with the original construction of this terrace of 
houses.  Any other matters can be dealt with by your Conservation Officer. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Peter McCrone 
Planning Officer (Archaeology) 
Lancashire County Council Historic Environment Team 
Development Management 
Planning & Environment 
Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100 
Preston 
County Hall 
PR1 0LD 
 


